
 

 

     
   

 
 
 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETINGS 
 

2040 Transportation Plan Update  
Public Involvement 

Fall 2022 
 
 
 The Otter Tail County Highway Department will be hosting two public information 
meetings as part of the update of our 2040 County Transportation Plan.  The meetings will include 
a review of our overall transportation plan, our strategies, future projects, and an overview of the 
new Complete Streets Policy.  These meetings will provide an opportunity for the public to provide 
input on the updated County Transportation Plan. 
 
 Written statements will be accepted prior to the meetings, at these meetings and for a ten 
(10) calendar day period following the meetings and will be made part of the meeting records. 
 
The meetings are scheduled as follows: 
 

Monday, November 14, 2022 – Public Meeting 5:00 to 6:30 PM 
Otter Tail Operations Center 
469 Main Street, Ottertail 
 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022 – Public Meeting 5:00 to 6:30 PM 
Government Services Center 
500 W. Fir Ave., Fergus Falls 
 

We would appreciate your attendance and input.  
 
 If you have any questions or require additional information about this meeting, please feel 
free to contact the Otter Tail County Highway Department at any time at 218-998-8470.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Charles H. Grotte, P.E., County Engineer 
Otter Tail County Highway Department 
November 1, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


